Dear Patients and Friends,

I am retiring on October 1st, 2025. You will need to find a new PCP. I don't have any recommendations, but there are many offices in the Penn and MLH systems in your area. There is likely a waiting list so I suggest that you begin to explore your options soon.

If you would like a copy of your medical record, please sign the release form on our website and mail it or bring it to our office. There is a \$25. fee, check or cash, due at the time that you request your records. I would invite you to coordinate this with your next visit for your convenience. If you let us know ahead of time, we will have them ready for you.

I want to thank you for the privilege and pleasure of being your physician. Many of my patients have become my friends, and many of my friends have become my patients. I will cherish the memories I have made practicing medicine for over 35 years, especially the relationships that I have made with you. I wish you all the best of health and longevity.

Respectfully,

Jeffrey Pinsk, MD